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WE ARE BACK!!! 
AND EXCITED FOR A NEW YEAR!!! 

 

NEXT 

Thursday February 4th  

We Will Be Delivering  

Wood Slice Painting Supplies  

To Students Who Sign-up 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This semester we will be giving out prizes 

to random students who show us their skills!!! 
 

Be sure to UPLOAD a picture of your fantastic 

Wood Slice Painting piece for a chance to WIN!!! 
 

More Details will be sent to your PCC Email. 
 

 
 


